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Next Meeting:


17 January 2022 
6:30PM

I-Hop 

Monthly	Newsletter	of	the	Rappahannock	Area	Coin	Club			

American	Numismatic	Association	(ANA)	Member	#	C-1160109

RACC Officers:


President

Mark Entner - 804-605-1519

markentner83@verizon.net


Vice President

Steve Hagan - 703-623-3791

Steve.hagan@comcast.net


Secretary

Jack Bell – 540 498-8194

coinsr4me2001@yahoo.com 


Treasurer

Gregg Coburn – 540-272-1524

coburngregg@gmail.com

We’re on the Web!

See us at:


www.racceteer.com

View Live Gold and 
Silver SPOT Prices 

from the RACC 
website.


www.racceteer.com

Meeting Summary – January 2022

• The Rappahannock Coin Club met 19 January 2022, at I-Hop at 10 Simpson Rd 

Fredericksburg, 22406. Located at the junction of Rt. 17 and I-95. This was the 
first meeting of 2022 and our first trying I-Hop. The meeting  was called to order 
by the club Vice President Jack Bell at 7:00 p.m. There were 14 members and 2 
guests present. Gregg gave the treasure’s report. We currently have $3,282.47 
cents in our account including $150 petty cash after a purchase of American 
Silver eagles for our raffles. Mark reported the minutes taken from the previous 
month. Both reports were accepted by voice vote of the club members present. 
Dick Cooper won our Raffle of the American Silver Eagle.

• Old Business 


o Elections were held. The club voted for and elected the following 
slate of officers for 2022.


▪ For President - Mark Entner


▪ For Vice-President - Steve Hagan


▪ For Treasure - Gregg Coburn


▪ For Secretary - Jack Bell

• New Business


o As newly elected President Mark conducted the meeting.


o The Club discussed meeting at I-Hop for further meetings. The 
advantages of I-Hop is that everyone was happy with the room. It has 
good lighting and a door we can close. It also has a TV which we can 
hook up to a computer. For presentations. 


o Everyone liked the timely service we received and menu choices.


o Next the club discussed meeting times. Mark Proposed and the club 
voted in favor of resuming our 6:30 p.m. meeting time.


o Randolph requested a vote on the day of the week we were to meet. 
The advantage of Wednesdays is that I-Hop has 50% off for seniors. 
The disadvantage was that everyone is quite used to Thursdays. 
After discussion, the club present voted to continue to meet on 
Thursdays. Although we won’t get 50% off, the price of meals is very 
reasonable.


o Mark also proposed that each month we should have a presentation 
and each month we should have an auction. The club was agreeable 
and decided we try and do this. Different auction options were 
discussed and we will try different methods to see which one club 
members like the best. 


o Steve discussed setting up a schedule for presentations and has 
emailed club members for volunteers. We have a couple already but 
we will be looking for more.


o Gregg gave reports on upcoming shows and made a pitch for ANA 
Membership.
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Executive Board (EB) Meeting


There was no EB in January. The EB  will be conducting a lot of business initially 
by email. If you would like to be involved in the EB please let Mark know.


Coin Club/Promoter Show Info

Check the VNA web site for upcoming shows 


  


For more Virginia show information, please go to: http://www.coinzip.com/index.php?
state=VA

Or see the VNA web site.


Upcoming Club Events:

  See Old Business for upcoming events.

Membership Reminder: 

  We are not charging membership fees this year.


Encased Coins are available for purchase while supplies last.

http://www.coinzip.com/index.php?state=VA
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